
Save Bothell Newsle.er Sept 5 2022 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
We are the SaveBothell group that helped organize the first community meeBng informing us 
about the NorthPoint development plans. 
 
We are also the group who got out about 500 flyers informing neighbors of that meeBng, and  
are behind the current drive collecBng of neighbor's signatures on the le.er to the county 
about the NorthPoint development. 
 
We have go.en your email from one of those three contacts or that you have contacted us on 
our website: savebothell.com 
 
As you see, our email is savebothell@outlook.com. 
 
I am the lead person for the non-profit organizaBon and a Board member. 
 
We are planning another community meeBng of the neighbors only, no NorthPoint or poliBcians 
this Bme, so that I can give the community updates as to what we have been doing, where we 
are in the process presently, and where we are going with the plans. 
 
Kenmore ShooBng Range 1031 228th St SW (formerly known as the Kenmore Gun Range) is the 
same locaBon as the last meeBng, 
Sept. 19, Monday evening, 7-9 pm. 
 
Please bring chairs as the range only has 100 available, and we anBcipate about the same size 
crowd of 300 as the last meeBng. 
 
This is our turn to inform you the neighbors of the facts, not to market an apartment complex to 
you as happened in the last meeBng.   
 
Our only recourse IF the county chooses to not listen to us, and grants NorthPoint a permit to 
build, is for us to hire legal assistance. 
That is costly, so we are also fundraising at the meeBng, so please bring your checkbook, as we 
are not set up to take credit cards at this Bme. 
 
Hopefully, we will also have legal representaBon to speak at the meeBng to answer quesBons 
about that side of the process. 
 
See you there, 
Joan Thomas 
SaveBothell Board Member 


